
Colmers Farm Primary School 
     
 

Leybrook Road             Head Teacher: Mr Williams                                                                                                                              

Belton Grove                Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Young 

Rubery                        Tel: 0121 716 0444  

Birmingham                 Web: www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org  

B45 9PB                      Email: enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org   

   

13th March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Year 3 Swimming  

After the Easter holidays, Year 3 were due to go swimming. Unfortunately, we have had to 
change this plan and they will now be going swimming after the Summer holidays when 
they are in Year 4. We apologise for any inconvenience this change may cause.  
 
If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 
0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
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